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Fog seal operations continue in Argentine Twp. 
 
Argentine Twp., Michigan. --- 

 

The Genesee County Road Commission will, weather-permitting, continue fog seal operations 

on Wednesday, September 21 on Seymour Rd. between the south county line and Ray Rd. Crews 

will work from 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. One lane of traffic will be maintained via flagging operation. 

Motorists are advised to proceed with caution. Please contact Chris Freeman, TLM Supervisor, at 

(810) 767-4920 ext. 326 if you have questions. 

--- ### --- 

Please slow down in work zones, for your family and ours. 
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